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 In the fall of 2021, my friend Kathy Geiger contacted me to say her 

basement was flooding. It wasn't raining, nor had it been recently. 

She was beside herself, and rightly so, because when I got there it 

was a huge mass.! Together we learned how to efficiently empty a full 

shop vac, did tons of towels to absorb more water, and rearranged 

her belongings on other floors to make room to save the items in the 

basement. I helped her as much as I could, as did many other people. 

She dealt with this issue for months, until the city finally found the 

source of the problem and fixed the leaking water main in front of 

her house. That was the first time the water stopped. 

Respectfully, 

 Sandra Haeger, 1951 S 73rd St. West Allis, WI 53219 


